March 19, 2009

Report of the Educational Affairs Committee:

The Educational Affairs Committee met once since that last University Council
meeting and we are presenting two action items for your approval today.

The Petitions Subcommittee met once in the same period. Eight petitions were
reviewed. Six were approved and two were denied.

Our final meeting for this academic year will be on March 23, 2009.

Respectfully submitted,

Susan Quinlan

Chair



